Till Mr. Nobuo Hirakawa
3-4-17 Yurigaoka
Tama-ku
Kawasaki-city
Kanagawa-Pref.

JAPAN

Dear Mr. Hirakawa

Thank you for your friendly letter. I am very glad to hear from you. I have many happy memories from our stay in Kitamoto, especially hearing classical music every day before and after training.

Since I returned to Sweden things have changed in the Kendosection of the Swedish Budo Federation. Mr. Sandor has resigned as president and I am presently vice president. Therefore on behalf of myself and all other swedish kendoka I hope that you could stay and practice with us in the not so far future. You are very welcome!

At this time of the year the first snow has fallen and it is rather cold. So many happy memories from our stay in Japan comes to my mind. I hope I will hear from you soon and that we shall meet again.

VERY TRULY YOURS

vice president - KENDO
Hans Lundberg
Kalvövägen 6
132 00 Saltsjö-Boo
Sweden